OFFICE OF THE SECRETARY TREASURER

January 21, 2013

Honourable Don McRae Minister of Education PO Box 9058, Stn Prov Gov Victoria, BC V8W 9E2

Dear Sir:

Re: Partnership Proclamation

On December 20, 2012, the Board of Education of School District No.5 (Southeast Kootenay), the Key City Theatre Society, and the City of Cranbrook signed a proclamation recognizing the importance of a new Neighbourhood Learning Centre and a Theatre to the community and proclaimed their commitment to partner with Key City Theatre in the design of theatre space in the new Mt. Baker Secondary School.

A copy of that Proclamation is attached to support our application for replacement of Mt. Baker Secondary School in Cranbrook.

Yours truly,

Secretary Treasurer

Cc: J. Cavelti

Enc.

Chair - Frank Lento
Trustees - Trina Ayling, Bev Bellina, Olivia Besanger, Gail Brown, Shaun Damström,
Curtis Helgesen, Chris Johns, Patricia Whalen